
VBHS Review of In School Suspension 

 VBHS met on 02/24/2020 to discuss discipline practices and review the school’s use of in 

school suspension.  Ultimately, the team decided more data was needed and agreed to pull data 

on student demographics and use of in school suspension as a consequence and reconvene in 

March. Also discussed was acceptable work and procedures during ISS, including time for 

behavior reflection, and the appropriate instructional personnel in the ISS room. 


